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Closure of Newgate Street in Newcastle

UPDATE: We have been advised that the Newgate Street road closure will
need to remain in place until Friday 27 January.

Services into Newcastle Eldon Square aren't able to serve Central Station
(Clayton Street) due to road closures.

Services will run directly over the Redheugh Bridge, St James Boulevard,
Gallowgate then into Eldon Square non-stop. If you intend to travel to Central
Station please change services in Eldon Square as we're able to serve Central
on the way out of the City Centre.



Apologies for any inconvenience that this may cause.

Any updates will be posted on Facebook and Twitter.
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